
THE HILL AT FURNACE BROOK CONDOMINIUM TRUST

Notice to all Residents
Hurricane/Tropical Storm Sandy
High Wind Gusts/Heavy Rain Possible

Monday and Tuesday, October 29-30, 2012 

Being physically located in a high wind zone area please read the 
following:

Immediately secure all personal items on your balcony and/or patio 
(hanging plants, chairs, tables, flower boxes, etc.) so they do not 
become air-borne and damage vehicles, etc.

Make sure that your balcony or patio doors and windows are closed 
tight and locked to prevent water penetration.

The emergency lights in the building hallways operate on batteries 
in the event of a power outage. It will only last about an hour for 
evacuation purposes.  Please have flashlights and batteries ready. 
For safety sake, do NOT  use candles.

Any emergency situations should be called into 911 immediately

Any non-threatening maintenance issues should be called into G&G 
Management at 781-455-6565 and the automated prompt should be 
followed in order to be connected with our on-call staff.

Please be patient with requests to G&G as our response time may be 
delayed due to the high volume of requests. Please try to wait until 
the storm is over for any non-urgent issues if possible and call G&G 
to be connected with your property manager at that time.


